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June 26, 2008 
 

Bid # SDOC 08-B-139 KR 
 

Purchase, Installation and Repair of Radio Repeaters 
 

Addendum # 1 
 
This addendum shall form a part of the Invitation To Bid. The original Invitation To Bid documents shall 
remain in full force and effect, except as modified by the following, which shall take precedence over any 
contrary provisions in the prior documents. If you have any questions regarding this Addendum please feel 
free to contact Kristy L. Rumping, Buyer 1 by email at rumpingk@osceola.k12.fl.us or by phone at (407) 
870-4611.  
 
The following questions were received in regards to the above mentioned bid: 
 
QUESTION: Can our Tech do a walk thru where the Repeaters will be located and where the antennas are 
going to be mounted before June 27? 
ANSWER: Site visits will be conducted with a project manager from the Technology Services department 
on an as needed basis. At that time it will be determined where the repeaters and antenna will be mounted. 
Since this is a term contract, there will be a variety of different locations over the course of the contract.  
 
QUESTION: Are the Repeaters replacing older repeaters? 
ANSWER: The majority of repeaters will be for new schools. However existing repeaters will be replaced 
on an as needed basis.  
 
QUESTION: What model or models of radios does Osceola School District have at this time that will need 
to be reprogrammed? 
ANSWER: The School District has currently tried to standardize on the two-way radios that are purchased 
for new schools, ICOM F-24 UHF is currently being purchased for new schools. However the School 
District also has many locations that still have multiple models of ICOM, Kenwood and Motorola two-way 
radios.  
 
Acknowledgment of Addendum #1 by Vendor: 
This addendum shall be completed by the Vendor and returned with the Bid Package. If a bid package has 
already been submitted, this addendum must be submitted to the above address in a sealed envelope, which 
is marked on the outside: Addendum to Bid, bid title and number. 
This is to acknowledge receipt of this addendum, which will become part of the bid document. 
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